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Foreign Office,
January 1, 1932.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
Eric Grant Cable, Esquire, to be His Majesty's

Consul for the States of Oregon, Washing-
ton, Idaho, and Montana, and the Territory
of Alaska, to reside at Seattle.

Foreign Office,
January 1&, 1932.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
Edward Murray Harvey, Esquire, O.B.E.,

M.C., to be Commercial Secretary, First
Grade, at His Majesty's Embassy at Rio de
Janeiro. (With effect as from 17th October,
1931); and

Arthur Joseph Pack, Esquire, to be Commercial
Secretary, Second Grade, at His Majesty's
Embassy at Santiago. (With effect as from
17th October, 1931.)

Foreign Office,
January 24, 1932.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
William Horace Montagu-Pollock, Esquire, to

be a Second Secretary, in His Majesty's
Diplomatic Service.

•— Foreign Office,
February 2, 1932.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
Harry Owen Chalkley, Esquire, C.B.E., to be

Commercial Counsellor at His Majesty's
Embassy at Washington. (With effect as
from llth June, 1931.)

Foreign Office,
February 5, 1932.

The KING has been pleased to approve of :-*-
Mr. Ph. C. Visser, as Consul-General of the

Netherlands at Calcutta, and for the Island
of Ceylon;

Mirza Ali Khan Zahir, as Consul-General of
Persia in Palestine;

Alee Qudr Yard Mohamed Khan, as Consul of
Afghanistan at Karachi;

Mr. R. E. A. Webster, as Consul of Greece at
Dar-es-Salaam;

Mr.. Thomas Reginald Cowell, as Consul of
Sweden at Georgetown, with jurisdiction over
British Guiana;

Monsieur Adolf Friedrick Schumacher, as
Consul of Switzerland at Freetown, for the
colonies and protectorates of Sierra Leone
and Nigeria, the colonies of Gambia and the
Gold Coast, and the mandated territories of
Togoland and the Cameroons, in respect of
which the mandate is exercised by His
Majesty's Government in the United King-
dom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland;

Sefior Don Abraham S. Marrache, as Consul
of the United States of Venezuela at Gib-
raltar; and

Mr. Walter N. Walmsley, Junior, as Vice-
Consul of the United States of America at
Aden.

WORKMEN'S COMPENSATION ACT, 1925.

The Secretary of 'State for the Home
Department has appointed Ralph St. Leger
Brockman, Esq., M.Ch., F.R.C.S., of 79. Upper
Hanover Street, Sheffield, to be one of the
Medical Referees under the above Act for the
Doncaster and East Retford County Court
Districts (Circuit Number 18).

Whitehall,
13th February, 1932.

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of 18
and young persons of 16 years of age and over
in the Making-up and Ironing Departments at
the Newdigate Factory of Messrs. Thomas A.
Hill and Company Limited, Russell Street,
Nottingham, subject to the conditions that a
worker shall not be employed in the afternoon
shift in consecutive weeks and that suitable
cloakroom and messroom accommodation ancT
washing facilities shall be provided.

Whitehall,
15th February, 1932.

The Home Secretary gives notice that "an
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act7
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of 18
and young persons of 16 years of age and over
in welding and viewing at the works of Messrs.
Tube Products Ltd., Popes Lane, Oldbury,
Birmingham, subject to the conditions that a
worker shall not be employed in the afternoon
shift in consecutive weeks and that suitable
accommodation for clothing put off during
working hours, messroom accommodation and
washing facilities shall be provided.

Whitehall,
15th February, 1932.


